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Terry Fox Marathon of Hope - Thursday, October
10th during period 4. 

Please donate by bringing in a toonie to your
homeroom teacher, or by using the following

link.,
https://schools.terryfox.ca/FatherMichaelGoetzS

SMississauga

CiVVIES DAY FOR STUDENTS WHO DONATE
MONEY TO TERRY FOX OR BRING IN FOOD TO

OUR FOOD DRIVE 

Welcome to the 2024-2025 School Year Upcoming Events
Monday, October 7th 

Catholic School Council Meeting: 
6:30PM - Library 

(ZOOM LINK CAN BE FOUND ON FMG WEBSITE) 

October 7th - October 11th 
Thanksgiving Food Drive

WEDNESDAY, october 9th 
Spirit Day 

Thursday, October 10th 
Club Fair & Terry Fox Walk

Friday, October 11th
PD Day - No School 

MONDAY, OCTOBER 14TH 
THANKSGIVING - NO SCHOOL

Wednesday, October 16th
Parent-Teacher Conference Night

Thursday, October 17th 
Senior Sunset 

Parent- Teacher Conference
 Booking Link: 

https://www.schoolinterviews.ca/
closed/5041770290741248

Virtue of
the Month

GREETINGS TO THE GOETZ COMMUNITY,
DURING THIS SEASON OF ABUNDANCE, THANKSGIVING, LOVE AND

GRATITUDE, WE PRAY FOR THOSE IN OUR COMMUNITY WHO ARE
EXPERIENCING DAILY CHALLENGES IN THE MOST BASIC AREAS OF

SHELTER AND FOOD. WE OFTEN TAKE FOR GRANTED A ROOF OVER OUR
HEAD AND A FULL STOMACH. IT IS AT THESE TIMES OF BLESSINGS FOR
MOST THAT WE MUST ARE THANKFUL FOR OUR GOETZ FAMILY AND THE
GENEROUS OUTPOURING OF SUPPORT WE HAVE SEEN THIS PAST WEEK

FOR THOSE CLOSEST TO US THAT ARE SUFFERING. MAY GOD GRANT
UNTO THEM PEACE THIS HOLIDAY WEEKEND.

WE KICK OFF THE WEEK WITH OUR ANNUAL THANKSGIVING FOOD DRIVE
AND WRAP IT UP WITH OUR TERRY FOX EVENT AND CLUBS FAIR! WE’RE

ASKING EACH STUDENT TO BRING A CANNED GOOD AND A $2 DONATION
FOR BOTH THE TERRY FOX EVENT AND THE FOOD DRIVE, WHICH WILL

ALSO ALLOW THEM TO ENJOY A CIVVIES DAY ON THURSDAY. WE’VE
ESTABLISHED CLASS AND SCHOOL GOALS TO BOOST SCHOOL SPIRIT

AND SUPPORT THOSE WHO ARE LESS FORTUNATE.
HAVE A WONDERFUL WEEK AND A BLESSED THANKSGIVING WITH YOUR

FAMILY. - MS. ALLEGRETTO

HELLO GATORS,  
 

THIS WEEK WE ONCE AGAIN COME TOGETHER AS A CATHOLIC
SCHOOL COMMUNITY TO HELP FEED AND SUPPORT OUR STUDENTS
AND FAMILIES WITH OUR ANNUAL THANKSGIVING FOOD DRIVE. WE

ARE ASKING FOR NON-PERISHABLE FOOD ITEMS, AS WELL AS
GROCERY GIFT CARDS IN SUPPORT OF OUR MOST VULNERABLE

STUDENTS AND FAMILIES, INCLUDING ASSISTING FAMILIES WITH THE
ST. VINCENT DE PAUL SOCIETY AT CRISTO REI PARISH, AND
PROVIDING RELIEF FOR CHILDREN THROUGH DR. SIMONE’S

WAREHOUSE MISSION.  
 

WE WILL ALSO HAVE THE OPPORTUNITY TO GATHER ONE LAST TIME
WITH OUR PASTOR AT CRISTO REI, FR. CARLOS, AS HE CELEBRATES

HIS LAST COMMUNITY MASS WITH OUR STAFF AND STUDENTS IN THE
CHAPEL ON WEDNESDAY OCTOBER 8 BEGINNING AT 2:30PM. ALL ARE

WELCOME TO JOIN US.  
 

FINALLY, LET US SHARE OUR CALL AND RESPONSIBILITY AS
CATHOLICS, AS CHRISTIANS, AS PEOPLE OF OTHER FAITH

TRADITIONS, AS WELL AS PEOPLE OF GOODWILL, TO ALWAYS
PROVIDE FOR THE MOST VULNERABLE, THE POOR, AND THOSE OF

WHICH SOCIETY HAS AT TIMES FORGOTTEN. THIS WEEK, WE ARE
CALLED TO NOT ONLY ENSURE THAT THE POOR HAVE THE BASIC

NECESSITY AND HUMAN RIGHT OF ACCESS TO FOOD, BUT TO ALSO
RESPOND DAILY TO THE NEEDS OF THOSE IN OUR COMMUNITY.  

 
HAVE A GREAT WEEK GATORS!  - MR. MINARDI 
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